
 

HANLEY CASTLE PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Parish Meeting 2012 
 
The Parish Meeting will be held on Thursday, 19th April 2012 commencing at 

7.00pm in Hanley Swan Village Hall.    
 

All parishioners are most welcome to attend 
 

Sue Roberts 

Chairman, Hanley Castle Parish Castle    11th April 2012 

 
 

Agenda 
 

1     Chairman’s welcome 

 
2     Apologies for absence  

 
3    To Tackle Speeding within the Parish 

 To Welcome Rod Reynolds of the Safer Roads Partnership together with 
representatives from Siemens to demonstrate the possible advantages of 

installing an average speed system within the village of Hanley Swan. 
 

4 Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on 12th April 2011 
 

5    Chairman’s Annual Report for 2011/12 

 
6   Reports:-   

  a) Local Policing Officer PC Allen Naulls 
  b) Parish Council Finance John Taverner 

  c)   Parish Paths Warden Mike Andrews 
  d)   Environmental Monitoring Group  Sue Adeney 

           e)   Playing Field & Play Area Graham Holmes  
  f)   Pond        Neil & Gigi Verlander    

  g)   Café & Local Market            Joanna Bowles 
            h)   Affordable Housing              Tony Atkinson 

  i)   Youth Club          Sue Adeney  
  j) Village Hall Representative  Tony Atkinson 

           k)   District Councillors             Tim Perry &/or Mike Morgan   
           l)   County Councillor                 Tom Wells  

 

7   Open Forum – any other matters/issues relating to the parish 
 

 
Light refreshments 

 
 

Clerk to the Parish Council: Susan Hughes, Applegarth, Bransford Road, Rushwick,  

Worcester WR2 5TA   Tel: 01905 427190, email clerk@hc-pc.org.uk 

mailto:clerk@hc-pc.org.uk

